## HPHC Seattle: Our Special Sunday Service to honor our 2024 Graduates

Rosie Dijan Muyongo June 29, 2024



Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

Happy weekend!

I want to thank you again for all your support to our service project for the Tiny Homes Villages in Seattle. I sent out a thank you note yesterday from Korie Faris. As she mentioned in her note, it was a huge success.

Today, we are having our 2nd Divine Principle Seminar this June at Seattle Family Church. We expect five guests to attend and about 15 members. And we have three presenters - Pastor Neville, Pastor Nelson and Lanyoung Beresford. Let us all pray for the success of this seminar.

Lastly, I would like to invite you all to our Special Sunday Service tomorrow as we honor and celebrate our 2024 Graduates. As Sunday Service message we will hear testimonies from two of our GPA graduates- Sun Mi Muyongo and Lanyoung Beresford. Then we will have our Family Picnic and Barbecue.

Let us keep honoring our Heavenly Parent and True Parents by creating joyful experiences together where they are the center.

God bless!

Sincerely,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle HPHC Pastor rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail,com